
Catholic Identity: 
 “I am the vine; you are the 
branches.” John 15:5 
 
Learning:  
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
for Pre-K3 and Pre-K4 classes will 
resume beginning in August. We 
will continue to celebrate our 
Saints each month. 
 
Advisory Council Update: 
Next Advisory Council Meeting 
will be held Wednesday, August 
20th at 6:00p.m. No Finance Mtg. 
 
Soccer Shots- Will have 
registration coming up. They will 
resume on Wednesdays in 
September.  
 
NEW to St Paul ELC: 
Stretch and Grow classes will be 
moving to Thursdays at 9:00a.m. 
beginning in August. 
 
SAVE THE DATE:  

 
 

12th Annual Golf Tournament- 
Friday, September 19, 2025 
Registration at 11:00 
Shot Gun at 1:00 
 
October 10th Pumpkin Patch at 
the AG Museum Field Trip! 8:45 
 
St. Paul ELC Service Project: 
Backpack ministry with RCSD, a 
large tub is located at the 
entrance for any donations to be 
dropped off at any time. 
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December 2020 

School Closure Dates: 
 
-July 28, 2025, Professional 
Development Day for staff 
 
-Sept. 1, 2025, Labor Day 
 
-Oct. 10, 2025 Pumkin Patch 
 
-Oct. 13, 2025, Columbus Day 
 
-Nov. 26,2025, Professional 
Development Day 
-Nov. 27-28, 2025, 
Thanksgiving Holiday 
 
-Dec. 22-26, 2025, Christmas 
Holidays 
-December 31, 2025, New 
Year’s Eve Holiday 
 
-Jan. 1, 2026, New Year’s Day! 
 
-Jan. 19, 2026, Martin Luther 
King Holiday. 
 
-March 12, 2026, Professional     
Development 
 
-March 13, Spring Break 
Holiday 
 
-April 3, 2026, Easter Holiday 
 
-May 25, 2026, Memorial Day 

 

 
 

August Themes:  
Colors, Transportation, 
Pets, Nursery Rhymes, 
Fairy Tales and Fables 
 
Parent Information: 
PLEASE make sure to bring a 
change of clothes for your 
child/children according to 
the weather changes. 
Send Bug spray and 
sunscreen for your child, 
please be sure to label their 
name on each. 
 
PLEASE BE SURE TO CLOSE 
THE GATE!! This helps us to 
keep our children safe! 
Please do not block the 
awning and drop off area. 
We ask that you please park 
in the parking lot for your 
phone calls and other 
business. We thank you in 
advance! 

 
 
School is about to be gearing 
up, so that means the traffic 
will be too. Please be safe in 
your travels. 
 
We are ALMOST finished 
with our church 
construction.  Please be safe 
when you are coming in and 
leaving out of the St. Paul 
Campus!!  
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